Chris O'Brien

A ]
From: missah <missah@cox.net>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 5:17 PM
To: House Finance Committee
Subject: H6256- oppose

Good afternoon,

I am writing to let you know that | oppose H6256. Please don't impose a property tax on boats. We are the Ocean State,
one of the perks of this state is the bay and being able to enjoy it on a boat. Boat ownership should not be unattainable
because of taxes, in the ocean state. To tax boats them makes it harder to enjoy the one thing we have.

Thank you

Melissa Santos
Tiverton RI
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